Medication Do's and Don'ts
Veterinarians are the only professionals trained in the use of drugs in animals. No one else has this specialized training.

Make sure that you get your prescription for drugs from your veterinarian. If your veterinarian gives you a prescription or explains how to dose your pet, do not extrapolate from this treatment to your friend's pet. Over the years I have seen this done and it is a dangerous thing to do. ALWAYS make sure you ask your veterinarian about drug use before you use the drug.

If you receive an antibiotic from someone other than your veterinarian, please discuss the medication with your vet. It is a bad idea to use a drug prescribed for one pet on another animal. Drugs outdate with time and their efficacy, potency, and side effects change.

I have seen drugs in poorly labeled bottles given to people by unlicensed individuals; this is unsafe. Drugs have different risks associated with them and these can extend to the handler. All drugs dispensed by a veterinarian have to have a label on it containing specific information. The name of the owner, patient, clinic, veterinarian, drug, and name of the preparation all need to be on the label. The date, address and phone number of the clinic, the dosage of the drug, its concentration, treatment recommendation, total amount of drug dispensed need to be on the label. Please look for these. Inquire about them if you do not see them. The labels are there for your protection.

When you have one of our prescriptions filled at a pharmacy, feel free get us to do a quick check of the vial. It always helps to be double sure on dosages and instructions. 

The reasons the above is outlined is from incidences we have seen in the past, and to give our clients guidelines to work with for their safety as well as their pet's.





